Thank you so much for awarding me the 11th ACVVC scholarship. One of my goals is to complete my education debt free. This scholarship will help with that goal! I will be attending College of the Ozarks in Point Lookout, MO and majoring in Computer Information Science. I'm thankful that my Pop told me about this opportunity. Thank you for this huge blessing!
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